Negotiations Update: October 15, 2013

On Tuesday, October 15, 2013, the California School Employees Association (CSEA)
Negotiation Team and the District Negotiation Team met to continue negotiations for the 2013-
14 school year. The Chief Business and Operations Officer gave an update on the District’s
budget. The District team presented the initial counter proposal on Vacation, Bereavement,
Personal Necessity, Absence Without Leave, Evaluation, Health Benefits and Salary. The
Classified Negotiation Team presented their counter proposal to all of the proposed language
changes and the compensation package. The District Team presented the final counter proposal
for the day. The Classified Negotiation Team will review the proposal. The negotiations
process is will continue on November 12, 2013.



